
Roebuck, Caleb 

From: Tammy C <tcIout33@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:11 PM 
To: ENR 
Subject: Please support LD 401 An Act to Preserve State Landfill Capacity and Promote Recycling 

Dear Environmental and Natural Resources Committee, 

I am writing to ask for your support on this bill. This is an important issue that needs to be addressed NOW. Please 
support this bill to close the loopholes from previous administrations so that Maine is able to retain its natural resources 

(water, forests, etc.) that millions of people (Maine citizens and visitors) and wildlife enjoy and depend on for survival. 
Don't allow Maine to be a dumping ground. 

Thank you for your time. 

Tammy Cloutier 
I<ennebunk, ME 
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